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State Senator John Bonacic has filed comments with the State Public Service Commission in

opposition to a plan by Orange and Rockland Utilities (O&R) to increase rates on customers.

You can file your own comments on the rate hike by going to:

http://documents.dps.ny.gov/public/Comments/PublicComments.aspx?MatterCaseNo=11-E-

0408

You can also call the Commission's Opinion Line at 1-800-335-2120. This number is set up to

take comments about pending cases from in-state callers, 24 hours a day. Callers should press

“1” to leave comments, and should refer to "Case 11-E-0408 – Orange & Rockland Utilities –

Electric Rates.”
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